
 

 

Township of Clinton 
Lenawee County 

172 W. Mich. Ave. 
 
January 11, 2021 Clinton Township Hall 
 
Clinton Township Board Meeting: 
 
     The Clinton Township Board Zoom Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by the Supervisor and the 
pledge was given. 
 
     Supervisor Greenleaf, Clerk Steffens, Treasurer Thompson, Trustee Couture and Trustee Murphy were 
present. 
 
    Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to accept December 14, 2020 minutes as presented. 5 yes 0 no Motion 
Passed. 

 
    Guest Introduction and Citizens present: James Stickland and David Van Brunt. 
 
 Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to accept Treasurers report as presented. Roll call 5 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 
 Motion Couture 2nd Murphy to accept Clerks report as presented.  Roll call 5 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 
 Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to pay $15,270.56 in General Fund bills 101 Township. Roll call 5 yes 0 no 
Motion Passed. 
 Motion Couture 2nd Murphy to pay $2,917.17 in Riverside Cemetery bills 209. Roll call 5 yes 0 no 
Motion Passed. 
 Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to approve $26,475.19 for the Clinton Fire Department. Roll call 5 yes 0 no 
Motion Passed. 
 
 Supervisor stated that a new entrance light has been installed by the Village Electrical Personnel and that 
it really brightens thing up. 
 
 Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to only schedule Planning Commission Meeting in 2021 as needed. Roll call 
5 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 
 Supervisor stated that Dave Faust has provided the Township with a letter approving Private Road, 
Liberty Lane. 
 
 Supervisor noted the annual Lenawee County Road Commission Meeting will be Friday, February 19, 
2021 at 9am. 
 
 Supervisor stated that he spoke with Josh from the Lenawee County Road Commission regarding 
Billmeyer and it was suggested that if it is seal coated and fog sealed it will not need to be resurfaced. 
 



 

 

 Supervisor noted the Board of Review (BOR) training will be on line to session; 1. Mandated class and 2. 
Beyond Basics cost is $190 for both classes for all member. MTA suggested both classes be taken. 
  
 Discussed request from Van Brunt Transport, Inc. to grind wood product material on CTA property. No 
grinding on Saturday and maximum of three (3) days a week. Board members expressed concern regarding 
height of wood piles. Tabled height restrictions for next meeting. Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to allow 
grinding. Roll call 5 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 
 Supervisor will invite our Cemetery Manager, Brad Bouchie, to our February meeting to discuss his 
contract. 
 
 Supervisor stated we will have additional money for other projects for the 2021/2022 budget due to; 1. 
Reappraisal contact last payment being in July and 2. Currently no scheduled Elections for 2021. 
 
 Motion Murphy 2nd Couture to adjourn at 7:47 p.m. 5 yes 0 no Motion Passed. 
 
Clinton Township Web Site:  twpofclinton.com                                                 Clerk Joann Steffens 
 
Next Regular Meeting will be February 8, 2021  7 p.m. at 172 W. Mich. Ave, Clinton Twp. Hall            


